HEARD COUNTY BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS WORK SESSION
June 27, 2024 - 4:00 P.M.

chy
The Heard County Board of Commissioners held a work session on June 27, 2024, at 4:00 p.m.A in the
Commission Chamber of the Heard County Administration Building. In attendance at the meeting
were Chairman Lee Boone, District 2 Commissioner James Perry, District 3 Commissioner Iris
Harris, District 4 Commissioner Larry Hammond, District 5 Commissioner David Walls. District 1
Commissioner Larry Hooks were unable to attend.
The Chairman provided an explanation for scheduling a second work session on amendments to the
solar ordinance. Previously, the Board conducted a work session where they drafted changes to the
e);isting ordinance. Following thorough discussion, all Commissioners were satisfied with the
proposed revisions, which were subsequently forwarded to the County Attorney for review. The
County Attorney recommended several revisions, including the addition of the term "solar energy
facility". The public hearing was set for June 18, 2024, during the regular Commissioners Meeting.
At that meeting, multiple public comments were voiced, prompting the Commissioners to schedule
another work session for further deliberation. |
The Board reviewed the drafted ordinance with the included County Attorney’s redlined
recommendations. After much discussion, there were revisions made to the draft. The work session

ended with no official action being taken.

End time 5:08 p.m.
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